
 
 
April 3, 2020 

 
 NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

 
Further to the Notice of March 29, 2020, we have now made arrangements 
for the GermGuard preventative treatment to take place in the coming days. 
Explained on GermGuard’s website (https://germguard.ca/), the treatment 
helps reduce the risk of microorganism development and helps protect 
against viruses. Treatment areas in the building may include:  
 

- Building entry/exit handles 
- Suite entry door knobs or handles 
- Elevator buttons in the hallways and in the elevator cabs 
- Mailboxes 
- Laundry Rooms – knobs or handles, and light switches 
- Office door handles and light switches 
- Garbage chute rooms, garbage chute doors, and handle into the room 
- Amenity handles and light switches 
- Some stairwell handrails  

 
We will not need access to your apartment; however, during the treatment, 
you may hear the GermGuard technician applying it to your front door 
handle. We expect the application process per apartment door will be brief 
(a few minutes). We expect this work will occur in the upcoming week or two, 
but given the high demand for the treatment, the GERMGUARD team could 
not provide exact timing.   
 
We confirmed with the technicians that there are no special steps that you 
need to take during the application. There also is no waiting time to use your 
door once GermGuard is applied.  
 
Thank you for your patience as this important work is carried out.  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
M&R PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 

https://germguard.ca/

